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From:
Sent: 11 November 2021 10:47
To: Local Plan
Subject: Objection to development of land near Stockton Lane, Grappenhall 

Dear Sirs 
I would like to express my objection to the above proposed development. I live in Grappenhall and this 
is the only place left in Grappenhall where I can go for some exercise whilst also being able to 
appreciate the natural beauty of this part of the world. I work from home (no doubt along with 
increasing numbers of people) and therefore it is really important that these spaces are retained for 
both mental and physical health. It takes half an hour to drive across Warrington to the nearest large 
leisure centre (should be 8 minutes but traffic is so bad it takes this long) and so having something 
within a walkable distance is hugely important to be able to access open space quickly and easily. To 
develop this land will take away the last bit of countryside in Grappenhall and fundamentally change 
the character of the village and have a significant impact on the people of the village.  
Yours faithfully  
Rebecca Hetherington  

 
  

 




